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Tim Zawislak 

06/20/02 02:26 PM 
 

  

 To: "Richard A. Finnigan" 
<rickfinn@ywave.com>, "Robert S. Snyder" <74541.2515@compuserve.com>, 
bethlk@rccw.com, blackmon@wutc.wa.gov, Calvin.Simshaw@centurytel.com, "Long, 
Gail" <gail.long@tdstelecom.com>, gtrautma@wutc.wa.gov, "Johnson, Jeffrey M." 
<jeffrey.johnson@tdstelecom.com>, "Endejan, Judith A." 
<jendejan@GrahamDunn.com>, joan.gage@verizon.com, "Haskin, Kristine" 
<kristine.haskin@tdstelecom.com>, nancyj@sprintnw.com, ssmith@wutc.wa.gov, 
sxhenso@notes.mnet.uswest.com, tzawisla@wutc.wa.gov, Bob 
Shirley/WUTC@WUTC 

 cc:  
 Subject: Washington State 

Disaggregation Meeting on Friday, June 21, 2002, at 10:30am P.T. 

 
This message is to confirm our next meeting (regarding disaggregation) for tomorrow, Friday, June 21, 2002, 
at 10:30am (Pacific Time), which will be held at the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(WUTC) Headquarters Office Building in Olympia, Washington. 
 
We have reserved Room #213 for this event. 
 
In addition, TDS has also made a teleconference bridge line available for those unable to attend in person.  
The dial-in number is: 608-328-1199. 
 
Thanks in advance and we'll see you tomorrow. 


